
 
17511 59 Ave, Surrey, BC V3S 1P3 

www.cloverdalecatholicschool.ca 
Tel: 604-574-5151   Fax: 604- 574-5160 

 

 
*Please remember to perform daily health screenings prior to sending your child(ren) to school. Any  
students coming to school with any symptoms will be sent home immediately.  
**All students are expected to be in Top Marks uniform items unless a request for exemption due to 
medical or financial reasons has been submitted to and approved by PEC.  

“Walk with Jesus our Living Hope” 
 

Friday Memo 
January 15, 2021 

 

Monday, January 18 

• 3:00-4:00pm- Grade 5 volleyball  
 

Tuesday, January 19 

• 12:00pm- Grade 4 spelling bee meeting 

• 3:00- 4:00pm- Grade 7 basketball 
 

Wednesday, January 20 

• 10:15am- Fire drill 

• 12:00pm- Grade 5 spelling bee meeting 

• 1:45pm- School Mass led by Gr. 5/6 

• 2:30pm dismissal 
 

Thursday, January 21 

• 3:00-4:00pm- Grade 5 Volleyball 
 

Friday, January 22 

• 12:00pm -Grade 5/6, 6 spelling bee meeting 

• Report cards go home 

• 3:00pm- 4:00pm- Grade 7 basketball 
 

 

 Please remember that tomorrow is a Pro-D day for staff. 

 Our Hip Hop program concluded today, and I will be putting together a video of all the performances. The kids had so 
much fun! Video will be shared with families next week. 

 We have created new recess zones in an attempt to keep the students off the field for a while. When the weather dries 
up, we will go back to our original recess zones.  

 Please remember that if you are a business owner, you can advertise for your business on our school website! This year, 
it is by donation, with funds going to our fundraising. Thank you in advance for your consideration and support.  

 Students have been reminded that they need to take back home what is left from their lunch and recess. Due to COVID 
health and safety regulations, we have been asked to keep compost, recycling and garbage to a minimum. Please 
remind your child(ren) as well to bring back leftover lunch, containers, juiceboxes, wrappers, etc.   

 I will be starting to meet with Spelling Bee participants next week. Students are asked to have their spelling words with 
them on the meeting day. Grade 7s will mee with me the following week. 

 
Thank you for your continued support. Have a great weekend! 

 
God Bless, 

 

 
 

C. Heah 
Principal 
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